
Doncaster Cross Country Championships 2022 

Congratulations to our incredible cross country team, who finished second place in 
the 2022 Doncaster Cross Country Championships at Hill House School on Saturday 
12th March. Special mentions go to Jack, who finished 1st in the U9 boys race and 
Lily, who finished 2nd in the U9 girls race.  
 
Due to the team’s consistency over the four races, we were able to achieve a second 
place finish overall, finishing narrowly behind the hosts.  
 
Well done, team! 
#saltersjun 

 



 


